
My name is Bob Govea.  I’ve lived at 33W067 Bonnie  Street in St. Charles since 1997. 

 I would like to submit this letter to voice my STRONG OPPOSITION of Petition #4535 - Special Use for a dog 

kennel.  Our neighborhood spokesperson, Mary Johnson, has already put before the Development Committee our 

neighborhood’s opposition and I fully support this opposition. 

PLEASE POST THIS TO THE KANE COUNTY WEBSITE ASAP 
 

Bob Govea 

33W067 Bonnie Street 

St. Charles 60174 

224-545-9085 

 


